
From: Verdile, Stephanie
To: Boisvert, Tracey
Cc: Guinn, William; Hackley, Patrick; Rennie, Craig; Savage, Clinton
Subject: RE: DNCR Nash Stream ATV Trail Reports for CORD
Date: Monday, December 12, 2022 1:19:12 PM

Hi Tracey,
 
Thank you for this information.
 
Yes, it is my intent to have the “Annual Nash Stream Forest Report” presented at the
January 12, 2023, CORD meeting, just like you presented to CORD at the January 20,
2022 CORD meeting.
 
Thank you-
 
Stephanie 
 
From: Boisvert, Tracey <Tracey.L.Boisvert@dncr.nh.gov> 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 11:13 AM
To: Verdile, Stephanie <Stephanie.N.Verdile@livefree.nh.gov>
Cc: Guinn, William <william.t.guinn@dncr.nh.gov>; Hackley, Patrick
<Patrick.D.Hackley@dncr.nh.gov>; Rennie, Craig <Craig.D.Rennie2@dncr.nh.gov>; Savage, Clinton
<Clinton.J.Savage@dncr.nh.gov>
Subject: DNCR Nash Stream ATV Trail Reports for CORD
 
Hi Stephanie,
 
Attached are DNCR’s ATV trail reports for this past year.  Could you please let the folks on this email
know if you anticipate these being discussed at the next CORD meeting in January?
 
Thanks,
Tracey
 
Tracey Boisvert
Administrator, Land Management Bureau
DNCR Division of Forests & Lands
603-271-2214
Tracey.l.boisvert@dncr.nh.gov
 


